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Greetings from Oasis 

Welcome back to School 

Dear parents,
In compliance with our recent circular please note that School reopens from
15th June 2022 i.e. from tomorrow for Full day i.e.8:30am to 3:10 pm.

 Students availing school transport please note the timings below and be 
ready at your destined pick up points....

Students who have cleared bus fees only will be allowed to board the bus .
Children found using the bus facility without payment will be stopped from 
availing the bus services 

Any further clarifications reach out to our office.

Check out the Bus routes with bus numbers 

Regards,
Oasis School


